Damage from the storm

Wednesday, December 14, 2022

Anyone who suffered damage to their home from the storm on December 13th are urged to report it to
the Caddo Sheriff's Homeland Security & Emergency Preparedness Division. Please call Deputy Director Robert
Jump at (318)675-2255 to report the damage and receive information on how to recover from the storm.




